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The month of May was the conclusion of a great year for Brackett athletics. As graduation commenced, 

we said good bye to some great athletes but hello to some future stars. I would like to personally thank 

the class of 2015 for laying a solid foundation for this athletic program. It wasn't easy for this group 

with the turnover at certain positions but they handle it with poise and class. I wish them nothing but 

success and blessings. They will always have a place here with us at Brackett.  

June and July are very short months for the staff and athletes. Some students will be competing in 

various sports such as travel baseball, softball, 7 on 7 football, basketball and volleyball. The summer 

is a time where the athletes can continue to build strength and speed through summer conditioning at 

the Tiger weight room and practice fields. No UIL sanctioned coach can assist in coaching of any 

athlete during this time so we leave the building process to volunteer coaches and family members. But 

August is just around the corner and will be here sooner than we know it.  

But again, I feel I’ve been blessed with great opportunity to impact the student-athletes of Brackett 

ISD with the best athletic experience we can provide, but I am not in this alone. It takes a great group 

of individuals to create a team to teach our student-athletes. I believe I have one of the best 

supporting staff of coaches, educators, administrators, and board members in the state. I am humbled 

and proud to be a Tiger! 

…with Tiger Pride 

 

Tyrell McCrea 

Athletic Director 


